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Senator Helming Attends Farmington on the Creek Ribbon Cutting

PAMELA HELMING November 6, 2019

Senator Pam Helming, with Farmington Town Supervisor, Peter Ingalsbe recently attended

the ribbon cutting ceremony for the apartments at Farmington on the Creek. This
apartment complex and the development at Pintail Crossing will create 168 affordable

apartments in Ontario County for local families.

“These exciting projects are an important step forward for the Town of Farmington. It is
critical that we create new housing options for working families, young professionals and
seniors. Working together, we will continue to grow our economy and support the efforts of

local job creators and entrepreneurs,” said Senator Pam Helming.
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